
Overall, the responses described the positive impact of linkages on students, faculties, and
institutions. Several made reference to NAFTA as a stimulus to development of new programs.
The survey comments reflected enthusiasm and support for maintaining and increasing linkages
within North America while recognizing problems and seeking workable solutions. Many
respondents requested copies of the final report to help them identify colleagues at other
institutions and share information about resources and programs to enhance their linkage
activities.
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